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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:[]

Under Secretary for Political Affairs David Hale met with Georgian Minister
of Foreign Affairs David Zalkaliani on September 19, 2018. During the
meeting, Under Secretary Hale reiterated U.S. support for Georgia’s
sovereignty, independence, and territorial integrity, and both sides
discussed U.S.-Georgian cooperation on common global security priorities and
views on developments in the region.
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